PARLIAMENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA



RECEIVED 13 FEB 1962

HOUSE OF ASSEMBLY,

9th February, 1962.

Dear Madam,

With reference to the memorandum on the Publications and Entertainments Bill, 1960, which you submitted on the 17th February, 1961, I have to inform you that a new Bill, entitled Undesirable Publications Bill, has now been introduced in the House of Assembly and again referred to a Select Committee for enquiry and report.

The Committee, when considering the new Bill, decided to give you an opportunity of submitting a fresh or supplementary memorandum based on the provisions of the new Bill, a copy of which is attached. In the event of your deciding to avail yourself of the opportunity of submitting a further memorandum, it will be appreciated if 15 copies thereof can be furnished for distribution amongst members of the Committee before the 23rd February, 1962.

Yours faithfully,

P.g. g. Venter

SECRETARY TO THE HOUSE OF ASSEMBLY.

The National President,
The Black Sash,
4, Oakdale,
Main Street,
NEWLANDS Cape.